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On August 21, 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki invited project members from UNFPA, representative 

of KP Studio, which supported UNFPA, and members of Focus FM Community Radio Station, which 

were provided broadcasting equipment from this project, to his official residence to exchange 

views on the “No One Left Behind – Building back better from COVID-19: Restoring dignity and 

reshaping the future for women, girls, men and boys while mitigating Gender Based Violence 

and negative Sexual and Reproductive Health outcomes” project implemented by UNFPA Namibia 

Office through the Japan Supplementary Budget. Ambassador Nishimaki briefed on the economic 

and development cooperation between Namibia and Japan, and explained that the Japanese 

government’s implementation of various projects in Namibia in addition to UNFPA.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ambassador Nishimaki (centre) with members of UNFPA Namibia Office, Focus FM Community 

Radio Station and KP Studio representative. 


